
Seminars & Workshops 2018

RETIRO I BARRACAS I CABALLITO I RAMOS MEJÍA 
LOMAS DE ZAMORA I PILAR

09:00 to 13:00 
Registration 09:00 to 09:30 
Coffee Break 11:00 to 11:30 
(on the house) 

VENUE: Rotary Club de 
Cañuelas
Basavilbaso 753 – Cañuelas, 
Pcía. Buenos Aires

To book a place send an email 
to acampodonico@aaci.org.ar

FEE: $200 
AACI MEMBERS: FREE OF CHARGE
** LIMITED NUMBER OF SEATS **

FREE 
for AACI Members!

Certificates of attendance 
will be issued to all 

participants

TEACHERS GONE 2.0
TEACHING VERY YOUNG LEARNERS

CAÑUELAS

Delivering student-centred classes, where students become the 
main protagonists of their learning processes, is most teachers' 
ambition. For various, different reasons that goal is 
unattainable on occasions. Social Networks come to our rescue 
providing a familiar environment for students to communicate 
naturally, freely and authentically. If we take the leap and 
implement them, we might discover nothing creates a 
student-centred environment like a Facebook or Whatsapp 
group where students have the freedom of posting their 
thoughts in a medium they control and are completely 
acquainted with. In this workshop we aim to explore the nature 
of Social Networks, the different sites there are available, the 
benefits that may be reaped from their conscientious use, how 
to protect teachers’ private lives and a variety of classroom 
applicable activities.

PRESENTERS
MA. INÉS CÓRDOBA

ANALÍA FERRARO

TEACHERS GONE 2.0

One may feel that teaching very young learners is a 
bitintimidating or daunting, or both for that matter. Well, 
itsurely doesn’t need to be! This workshop will seek to 
inspireand encourage you to take an active role in the 
classroomwhile exploring very young learners’ learning process 
andwhat we need to bear in mind when designing our lessons. 
Byanalyzing the learning features of very young learners, we 
willunderstand the importance of songs, games, tasks suitable 
foryoung kids and story telling. Teaching very young children is 
nolaughing matter but that doesn’t mean we cannot share a 
fewlaughs while working on all of these teaching issues

TEACHING VERY YOUNG LEARNERS

RESCHEDULED FOR JUNE 23RD


